BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE & SECONDARY EDUCATION PESHAWAR

© el 091-9222170 & E-mail: sscexam@bisep.com.pk

No%éé;/SSC/Exam Dated: 22-04-2025

To

All the Principals,

Govt. High/Higher Secondary Schools (Male/Female),
Within the Jurisdiction of BISE Peshawar.

Subject: RECOMMENDATION OF SUPERVISORY STAFF FOR SSC
(ANNUAL-I) PRACTICAL EXAMINATOIN 2025.

Memo:
Please refer to the subject cited above, it is to inform you that SSC

Annual-I Practical Examination 2025 is commencing on 2nd May, 2025. In this

connection supervisory staff data is required.

To ensure transparent and cheating free examination, you are
requested to recommend honest, trustworthy, non-repeaters and active staff

members of your schools for practical examination duties. The data may be sent

through Web Portal ( https://portal.bisep.com.pk ) before 24th April 2025.

Your commitment to nominating qualified and dedicated
individuals is crucial for upholding the integrity of the examination process and

serving the best public interest.

Regards.

ASSTTF:
ISE, Peshawar
Copy to the:

All DEOs (Male/Female) within the Jurisdiction.
PS to Chairman, BISE Peshawar.

PA to Secretary, BISE Peshawar.

All Concerned.
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